
Southbury Primary School Newsletter. 

8th March 2024 

Welcome from Mrs. Panteli. 

This week, we celebrated World Book Day. It was lovely to see so many children dressed up as their 
favourite book character. We spent the day focusing on one book across the whole school: ‘We’re 
Going on a Bear Hunt’ by Michael Rosen. The children completed a range of activities based on the 

book, from going on their very own bear hunt to re-writing the story as a creepy suspense story! 
The children also enjoyed reading with different year groups throughout the day.  

It was a fantastic day and one that the children will remember! 

Important dates. 

12th March - Scholastic Book Fair - cash 

only 

15th March - 3NG class assembly 10am 

Week commencing 18th March - Parent 

Consultation week 

19th March - Year 3 Song Sack show 2pm 

22nd March - Green class assembly 10am 

26th March—Coffee morning 9am 

28th March - last day of term. School  

closes at 1:15pm 

 

Attendance and Punctuality. 

Overall attendance for week ending 8th March: 
94.06%  

Let’s work to improve this! 

Attendance winners 4th -  8th March: 

1st place - Red class with 97.53% 

2nd place - 6B with 96.67% 

3rd place - 4D with 96.55% 

TT Rockstars! 

As part of our school homework policy, 

please ensure that your child does 10 

minutes of TT Rockstars a day. If your 

child does not have a login, please let 

their class teacher know. Throughout 

the year, teachers will be setting up 

battles between classes 

and year groups so 

keep your eyes peeled! 

Coffee Morning! 

We will be holding our next half termly 

coffee morning on Tuesday 26th March 

9am-10am. This will be an  opportunity 

for parents to enjoy a tea or coffee 

whilst socialising  with other parents. 

The focus for this coffee morning will be 

looking at Mathletics and how you can 

use it to support your child at home. 

Dream Big, Fly High! 

Our Value this half term is… 

Trust. 

This half term, we will looking at what it 

means to be trustworthy and why it is        

important to be trustworthy. Speak to your 

child about ways that they can be trustworthy 

at home, at school and within the community. 

Old School Uniform Request 

If you have  any old joggers or white t 

shirts that no longer fit your child (aged 4-

6 ideally) and old shoes (smaller sizes), 

please send them into the office for     

Reception to use. Thank you.  

School Uniform.  

This is a polite reminder of our school uniform    

expectations as there are an increasing number of 

children who are not wearing correct school        

uniform. All children are expected to wear our 

school uniform.  It looks smart and we believe it 

develops a positive attitude towards learning, as 

well as providing our children at Southbury with a 

sense of identity. If you are unsure of the school 

uniform policy, please follow the link to our web-

site: Southbury Primary School - Our Uniform  

Parent Teacher Consultations.  

Our next Parent Teacher Consultations will take 

place on the week of 8th March. This is a great 

opportunity to find out about your child’s        

progress and behaviour at school. It is vital that 

we work together to ensure that the children 

reach their full potential, so please make sure 

that you book a slot to see your child’s class 

teacher. A text will be sent out to let you know 

when booking forms will be put on on teachers’ 

doors.  

Mathletics. 

Does your child know their Mathletics 

login? Mathletics is a great online     

learning resource. Teachers assign tasks 

for the children to complete that         

consolidate learning taken place in class. 

Please ensure that you make the most of 

this excellent resource and use it weekly.  

Book Fair! 

On Tuesday 12th March, we will 

be holding our Scholastic Book 

Fair! Books will be sold after 

school in the KS1 hall. Please 

come by after school and have a 

browse! Please note, it is cash 

only and we would really appre-

ciate you bringing 

change with you.  

https://www.southbury.enfield.sch.uk/our-uniform


World Book Day! 


